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Good Afternoon Amy,
 

Thank you for your letter dated April 29th, 2021 regarding the Horse Heaven Wind Project. I’m
writing you today to inform you that Tulalip would like to review and possibly provide comment on
cultural resources as a part of the SEPA review process. I will be the Tulalip Tribes contact for this
project and my contact information is available below. Please feel free to contact me at any time.
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Ryan Miller
Director

6406 Marine Dr
Tulli, WA 98271

Offce 360-716-4632
Cell | 360-454-6319
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